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AVTEC Alumni Open House Set for July 4 in Seward 

JUNEAU, Alaska—In conjunction with Seward’s Fourth of July Celebration, which annually sees a 
reported 30,000 visitors, AVTEC’s Statewide Advisory Board will host an Open House for former 
students. 

Light refreshments will be served at the Open House on Thursday, July 4 from 10 a.m.-3 p.m. at the 
school’s Alaska Culinary Academy at the corner of Third and Monroe Streets, third floor banquet room. 

For more information, contact Dave Paperman, AVTEC Resident Life department head, at 907-224-
6100 or Dave.Paperman@AVTEC.Edu.  
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